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Statement: 

• UN-GGIM: Europe notes the report from the United Nations Group of Experts on Geographical 
Names and acknowledges the actions taken in further strengthening the collaboration between 
the Committee and the Group of Experts and increased communication between the two bodies. 

• The Regional Committee appreciates the efforts being undertaken in the development of a draft 
strategic plan and programme of work that is aligned with the larger policy framework of the 
United Nations. 

• UN-GGIM: Europe encourages Member States to strengthen and/or create awareness and 
encourage the standardization of geographical names in Member States. 
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